
Chairman Ruby and members of the House Human Services Committee:  

 

As a recent high school graduate, I understand the importance of privacy in an 
environment where children and teenagers are growing up into young adults. 
While the entire world around you seems like it is constantly moving and changing, 
the last thing I would have wanted, as a child growing up in the public school 
system, was a lack of privacy in a simple bathroom. Because of this, I am writing in 
support of HB 1144. 

 

Thank you. 


